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2024 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING #18 
 

MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
 

Côte St. Catherine Wharf – Replaced Bollard 

Please be advised that the missing bollard located on the East corner of Côte St. Catherine 
Wharf has been replaced and will be available for use beginning June 14.  At this time, the 
mooring restriction outlined in Notice to Shipping No. 9 will no longer apply. 
 
 

 

June 12, 2024 
 
 
 
 


